
Monday, June 5, 2023 

Township Efficiencies 

Starting in October 2021, now resulting in approximately sixteen thousand dollars saved 

annually: 

-Saved the township money by closing the AT&T phone account, which was running about $500-$700 a 

month. 

-Streamlined the full time employee healthcare reimbursement process to make it less wasteful and 

more efficient. 

-Saved the township about $1400 a year by canceling the needless medical catastrophic insurance no      

longer needed. 

-Saved the township about $1000 annually by switching to a different CPA for the annual audit. 

-Saved the township money by negotiating the Verizon bill down by hundreds of dollars a month, from 

about $400-$600 a month to about $275 a month. 

-Saving money on the electricity bills by passing and moving forward with solar energy use, an estimated 

yearly savings of $1360. 

 

Prior years, building structure energy efficient improvements: 

In 2019, the town office/hall was reroofed, saving money on the heating bill. 

About 12-15 years ago, new energy efficient windows were installed. 

About 12-15 years ago, the town office/hall’s attic was double insulted. 


